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Commissioner Badolato Attends the 20th Annual New Jersey 
Insurance Fraud Summit 

ATLANTIC CITY —Department of Banking and Insurance Commissioner Richard J. Badolato on 

October 16th attended the 20th Annual New Jersey Insurance Fraud Summit co-hosted by the 

New Jersey Special Investigators Association (NJSIA) and the Insurance Council of New Jersey 

(ICNJ) at Harrah’s Waterfront Conference Center in Atlantic City. Department staff and industry 

experts participated in panels and exchanged information during the summit. Commissioner 

Badolato opened the summit with remarks. 

“Since its creation in 2010, the Bureau has successfully levied fines, surcharges and restitution 

against insurance fraudsters that totaled more than $18.3 million,” said Commissioner Badolato. 

“The Bureau will continue to work closely with its partners in the fight against insurance fraud.” 
 

 
 
 
 

Commissioner Badolato with 
New Jersey Special Investigators 
Association Board of Directors 

member Scott Keesal, of Allstate 
Insurance Company, at the 20th 
Annual New Jersey Insurance 

Fraud Summit in Atlantic City, NJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Commissioner Badolato and 
Bureau of Fraud Deterrence 

Chief John Butchko at the 20th 
Annual New Jersey Insurance 
Fraud Summit in Atlantic City, 

NJ 
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